el IS“ Woodstock Care Home

Posted on June 2, 2020

It's important for our furloughed staff to feel connected to us whilst they spend time at home and our Administrator
Sandra has been keeping us updated at Woodstock Residential Care Home with what she's been up to.

Knitting and gardening are a definite talent of Sandra's, as you can see from the photos!

She sent in a lovely message to us last week;

"Thank you for the updates, | love reading all what's going on. It certainly looks as though everybody is having a lovely time. |
am still keeping busy knitting, gardening and even cooking. I'm now doing an adult painting by numbers - | will send a picture

when completed! These are my latest creations. Miss you all so much."
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